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SRCD Members in the News: Dr. Vonnie
McLoyd 

SRCD member and President-Elect Vonnie McLoyd has been elected to membership in the American

Academy of Arts and Sciences.

SRCD member and President-Elect Vonnie McLoyd has been elected to the American Academy of Arts and

Sciences as part of the 2022 cohort.

Founded in 1780, the American Academy of Arts and Sciences honors excellence and convenes leaders to

examine new ideas, address issues of importance to the nation and the world, and advance the public good.

This year’s election of 261 new members continues a tradition of recognizing accomplishments and

leadership in academia, the arts, industry, public policy, and research.

“We are celebrating a depth of achievements in a breadth of areas,” said David Oxtoby, President of the

American Academy. “These individuals excel in ways that excite us and inspire us at a time when recognizing

excellence, commending expertise, and working toward the common good is absolutely essential to

realizing a better future.”

Read the full announcement

https://www.srcd.org/news
https://www.amacad.org/new-members-2022
https://www.amacad.org/news/2022-member-announcement

